
 

 

Official 

North East Surrey Crematorium Board 

 

Notice of Conclusion of Audit 

 

Annual Governance & Accountability Return for the year ended 31 March 2020 

 

Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234) 

 

Accounts and Audit (Coronavirus) (Amendment) Regulations 2020 (SI 2020/404) 

 

 

1. The audit of accounts for North East Surrey Crematorium Board for the year ended 31 
March 2020 has been concluded and the accounts have been published. 

2. The Annual Governance & Accountability Return is available for inspection by any local 
government elector of the area of the North East Surrey Crematorium Board on application 
to: 

 

 
 

Mark Davies 

Treasurer to the North East Surrey Crematorium Board 

Wandsworth Town Hall 

Wandsworth High Street 

London 

SW18 2PU 

 

From 9.30 to 16.30 on working days (excluding public holidays) 

 

 3. Copies will be provided to any person on payment of £5.00 for each copy of the Annual 
Governance & Accountability Return. 

Announcement made by:  Mark Davies (Treasurer) 

 

Date of announcement:   17th November 2020 

 

 

 

3. Copies will be provided to any person on payment of £5 for each copy of the Annual Return. 

 

 
 


